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MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

Monday 10th November 2008 
QUESTION  NO.  1
 
QUESTION:  Councillor Sean Crowe
To ask the Manager will he outline the plans and locations he has selected for new playgounds in the County area?

REPLY: 
To date the Council has provided 13 playgrounds at appropriate locations within its parks.  

It is an objective of the Play Policy, adopted by the Council on 10th July 2006 to facilitate and support provision of appropriate, accessible and safe playgrounds and play areas for young people in South Dublin County. 

To achieve this, a 5 year programme for developing and implementing playgrounds and play spaces within regional and neighbourhood parks has been prepared and adopted by the Council. This programme arises from Action 2 of the Play Policy.

In preparing this Programme the following criteria have been considered:

· Existing playground facilities in the area.

· Location of local Parks staff etc,
· Distribution of play facilities around the county.
A Playgound at Sean Walsh Park is currently under construction.
It should also be noted that South Dublin County Council has been conditioning developers to provide playgrounds in new housing developments for some time. Playgrounds have already been provided through this mechanism at Adamstown Castle in Lucan and the Hunter’s Wood development in Ballycullen.
Members will be kept updated on progress.
